[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Robert Pursell 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 1:26 PM
To: Morrison, David
Subject: Re: Palmaz EIR: Prejudicial Comments by Napa County PBES Staff in Napa Valley Register

75 days would be ideal!
_______________________________

On May 10, 2016, at 1:16 PM, Morrison, David wrote:

Mr. Pursell,
 
Yes, any member of the public may request an extension of the public comment period for the Draft EIR. 
 
Under the County Code, the Director can extend the comment period from 45 days to 60 days.  

Any extension beyond 60 days must be considered by the Planning Commission.  Of course, both the decision of the Director and the Commission may be appealed to the Board of Supervisors.
 
We have already received a request for a 75-day comment period regarding the Palmaz Draft EIR.  It will be considered by the Commission on May 25. 
 
How long of an extension are you seeking?

David
____________________________________ 

From: Robert Pursell
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 12:47 PM
To: Morrison, David
Cc: McDowell, John; Pedroza, Alfredo; Caldwell, Keith; Luce, Mark; Dillon, Diane; Wagenknecht, Brad; Daniel Mufson; Geoff Ellsworth; George Caloyannidis; Barry Eberling; Tran, Minh
Subject: Re: Palmaz EIR: Prejudicial Comments by Napa County PBES Staff in Napa Valley Register
 
Mr. Morrison,
  
Thank you for your quick reply... We will absorb your comments into our response to the draft EIR.
 
Given the fact the EIR is several hundred pages and most of our scoping comments weren't included in the draft, we request an extension to the comment period so we can thoughtfully respond. I understand this is a common and reasonable request. Let me know if this is possible?
 
 --Rob
